
Muddy and wet seem like the most fitting words to describe our winter so far.  While it has been 
challenging at times, we are blessed to have the moisture and look forward to favorable grass growing 
conditions this spring.  The herd has handled the less than ideal conditions well and we are happy to still 
be grazing a large portion of the herd on stockpiled fescue with some hay supplementation.  We 
continue to become bigger and bigger believers in stockpiled fescue. The cows and calves perform 
excellent on it.   We had a busy fall and winter with embryo and A.I. breeding projects with about 215 
females being bred.  Initial ultrasound pregnancy checks have been completed to determine if the cows 
settled to the A.I. or Embryo.  We try to do this around 60 days post breeding to insure accurate 
pregnancy status.  We currently have an awesome group of bred heifers and two select herd sire 
prospects for sale in our ‘On Target 5A’ online sale which will be held March 11 on 
https://l365auctions.com/auction/4583.   We are very proud of this group and feel like they represent 
our breeding program well.  Please feel free to stop by the farm or give us a call. We love to talk cattle 
and would appreciate the opportunity to show you what Buck Ridge genetics can do for your herd.  

https://l365auctions.com/auction/4583

